
 

 

Three Rivers School Board of Directors met for a Board Special Session/Workshop, 
Monday, December 14, 2011 at the Three Rivers District Administration Office, 8550 
New Hope, Grants Pass, Josephine County, Oregon at 6:00 PM. 

PRESENT:  Ron Lengwin, Chairperson of the Board, Zone V 
   Bob Litak, Member of the Board, Zone I 
   Jadd Horban, Member of the Board, Zone II  
   Ron Crume, Member of the Board, Zone IV 
   Dan Huber-Kantola, Superintendent/Clerk 
   Debbie Breckner, Director of Human Resources 
   Doug Ely, Director of Student Services 
   Peter Maluk, Director of K-12 Education and Federal Programs 
 
ABSENT:  Leslie Meier, Vice-Chairperson of the Board, Zone III 
 
       
Also Present:    Patti Richter/Daily Courier, Dennis Misner/Hidden Valley High 
   School Principal, Don Fasching/Josephine County Undersheriff, 
   Gil Gilbertson/Josephine County Sheriff and Shelly Quick/ 
   Recording Secretary.  
 
Board Chair Ron Lengwin called the meeting to order at  6:10 PM. 
 
A discussion to address the following safety items was held in conjunction with Sheriff 
Gil Gilbertson and Undersheriff Don Fasching: 
 

• Safety/Intruder Plans 
• Events/Security 
• Drug Dogs 
• Medical Marijuana/Marijuana at Schools 
• Protocol for Drugs Confiscated on Campus 

 
  
 
 
Adjourn at 7:35 PM 
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